
REVISION OF THE 2025-2026 SCHOOL CALENDAR FOR ACT TESTING

After approval of 2025-2026 school calendars, the topic of having a school day for juniors to 
take the ACT is being proposed. This change has been implemented in the past, and if 
approved will continue the practice of providing a school day for juniors to take the ACT. 
Ninth, tenth, and twelfth-grade students will have a remote learning day. 

Other districts have made similar accommodations to ensure the best testing environment 
possible.  Enough hours have been built into the 2025-2026 school calendar to ensure that a 
proposed change for a remote learning day for ninth, tenth, and twelfth graders will not 
negatively affect ADM funding.

Therefore, the Director of Research, Evaluation, & Assessment recommends the following 
resolution:

BE IT RESOLVED by the School Board of Independent School District No. 622 that the 
2025-2026 School Calendar be revised to reflect April 14, 2026 as an in-person school 
day for eleventh-grade students for the purpose of ACT testing and a remote learning 
day for ninth, tenth, and twelfth-grade students.   

MOTION:

SECOND:


